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17 May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Year 10 Evening - Expectations for Year 11 
Thursday, 8 June 2017, 6.00-7.00pm 

 
We are holding an event to update you with key dates and expectations regarding the next 
academic year, which is of course a most crucial year in terms of your child’s future 
prospects. 
 
We are very keen to work closely with you to guarantee greater impact, reinforcing work 
expectations, the importance of homework and of meeting deadlines. 
 
The following is the agenda for the evening: 

 Welcome by Mr Peter Roberts – Interim Deputy Head 

 Information on Mock Exams (fortnight beginning 26 June); Summer Holiday  

        Commitment and Key Dates for Year 11 by Mrs Karen Lefevre - Year 11 Director of  

        Achievement 

 Y10 Information from Mr Mark McElroy – Head of Year 10 and Mr Matt Wardle - Interim  

         Deputy Head  

 Information about Core Subjects by Curriculum Leaders of Maths, English and Science 

 An opportunity to speak with Curriculum Leaders of all subjects. 

As part of the evening, we will be seeking your views and advice in terms of how we can 
better serve the year group to hit top grades next year and we appreciate you taking the time 
to complete the online parent survey by Monday,12 June. 
 
We very much look forward to you and your child attending on Thursday, 8 June, and to 
maintaining excellent communication with you throughout Year 11. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs K Lefevre 
Director of Achievement – Year 11 
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